
 

 

 

 

It is with great sadness that we inform you that our friend Suzanne 

Williams passed away Friday, October 6, 2017 after being admitted to the 

hospital in Gainesville, GA. She was 57 years old. Funeral arrangements 

have not been published at this time. 

Suzanne joined the Home Builders Association of Georgia in 1989 as 

Government Affairs Director. Prior to joining HBAG, Suzanne served as a 

congressional staffer in Washington, D.C. In 2009, Suzanne was promoted 

to Senior Vice-President for Legislative and Political Affairs. 

Suzanne was the face of the residential construction industry at the 

Georgia State Capitol for over twenty-one years. She worked diligently on 

a wide variety of legislative issues on behalf of the Home Builders 

Association, such as builder licensing, the Right to Repair Act, and 

mandated fire sprinklers. 

In 2013 Suzanne left HBAG and continued her career under the Gold 

Dome representing multiple clients, including Chattahoochee Technical 

College and the Georgia film industry. 

Suzanne was well liked by her colleagues at HBAG and at the Georgia 

General Assembly. She had a personality that made strangers feel like 

friends. She will be missed by all who knew her. 


